
 
Tuesday 24th December 2024 
 
 

Important Information Regarding the Start of School on Monday, 6th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this message finds you well. I would like to inform you that due to essential additional training for 
staff, the start of the school day on Monday, 6th January will be delayed to 10:30am. As a result, there will 
be no Breakfast Club on that day. 

I understand that this change may cause some inconvenience, and I wanted to notify you as early as 
possible to allow you to make any necessary arrangements. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr M Cohen 
Acting Head Teacher 
 


